
Can I pick up my child early?

Yes. All students need to sign out at Student Services if they are being picked up by a parent or
guardian before the end of school. Children returning from appointments during the day need to
sign back in at Student Services.

If the student is leaving during class time, please provide a note to the classroom teacher with
an explanation to why and notify Student Services. 

Please call our student services office line to let us know in advance if your child is either leaving
school early or departing temporarily for an appointment. Children are not permitted to sign out
early without parent approval.
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